
Our Vision is -   

To honour God,  

nurture, disciple and send out 

Minister: 

Assistant Pastor/Pastoral Visiting: Wayne Ogden Ph: 027 859 0544

(Tuesday & Wednesday only) or phone the Church Office 

Youth Pastor: Melissa Soothill (Friday only) 

Session Clerk: Peter Hokopaura Ph: 278 6980  

Church Administrator: Suzanne Hokopaura  

Treasure Seekers: Kate Kingi & Cathy Ogden 

Prayer Chain: Phone the Church Office  

CHURCH OFFICE: Open Monday - Thursday 9 am - 2 pm     Closed Fridays        

Phone: 06 278 0166   Email: theprez.hawera@inspire.net.nz  

Postal: PO Box 359 Hawera 4640 Webpage: www.haweraprezchurch.org.nz 

Please ensure your cell phones are on vibrate or turned off during the service. 

We will train and equip those who will honour 
God, making disciples to be salt and light in our 

community and afar 

Please note that the office is closed every Tuesday 
between 9.30 am to 10.30 am for our team meeting. 

Rosters 22nd September 29th September 6th October 

Door Noel & Erice Noel & Erice Roger & Helen 

Intercession Sue Darren Janice 

Computer Suzanne Suzanne Myron 

Sound Conal Jemma Maria 

Tea Jan Michelle Steve 

Birthday Prayers Sue  Michelle Jenny 

Church Lunch John & Lorraine Jean K. Church foyer 

‘Waiting on God’ Cathy Sue Trevor 

Communion Janice 

13th October 

Roger & Helen 

John O. 

Myron 

Suzanne 

Jenny 

Sue  

Volunteer needed 

Cathy 



Daylight Savings 

Remember to put your clocks forward one hour on         

Saturday 28th September when you go to bed. 

Upcoming Speakers 

29th September - Robert Harris 

6th October - Teena Bennett - Open Home Foundation 

13th October - John Omundsen 

20th October - Peter Kempthorne 

If you are new to St John’s or visiting 
with us, we welcome you to our service.       

Today’s shared lunch is being hosted by John & 

Lorraine, 43 Camberwell Road, Hawera.                  

All  Welcome 

Upcoming  
Events 

Today’s message is brought to us by 
Roger Bent. Operation Christmas Child 

Boxes are available by the foyer table and need 

to be handed in to the office by 6th October for 

pick up. 

If you need assistance with the online               

registering of your box, please see Suzanne at 

the office. 

Below is a space for prophetic art, doodling or a word you may get during the     
service.  

Weekly Prayer

 Please pray for our teachers and staff of the  

local schools, especially our secondary schools. 

 Continue to pray for the Ministry Settlement 

Board and for our next Minister.  

Organ Sing-along 

Sunday September 29th at 2 pm. For further information 

phone Myron 278 4313 

Sick leave Wayne is on sick leave for the next 4 weeks 

as he recovers from surgery. Any urgent Church business 

should be directed to the Session Clerk, Peter or phone 

the office. 


